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Q@ July 1, 2006

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III, Materials Licensing Section

801 Warrcnville Road

Lisle, IL.  60532-4351

Re:(Amendment)to License Numbex(21-20137-01, Port Huron Hospital

Dear Sir or Madam;

Please amend our license as follows:

1. Remove David P. Tracy, M.D., as Radiation Safety Officer. He will
remain at our facility as an authorized user.

2. Add Frederick W, Coop, M.D., as Radiation Safety Officer. He is currently
listed as an authorized user on our license.

If you require any additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely yours,

Grth

Vice President, Administration
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Port Huron

Hosl)ltal 1221 Pine Grove Avenue, Port Huron, Ml 48060

Date:

To:

Fax:

Re:

Fax Cover Sheet

July 6, 2006 No. of Pages: 2
(including cover sheet)

James Mullauer

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

(630) 515-1259

Change in Radiation Safety Officer

Attached please find a letter regarding a change in the Radiation Safety
Officer at Port Huron Hospital.

If you need any additional information, please fesl free to contact me.

From:

Laura Luttrell, Analyst

Port Huron Hospital

Medical Imaging Department
Phone; (810) 989-3149

Fax: (810) 989-3197

***Confidentiallty Notice***

This information may have been disclosed to you from
records whose confidentiality Is protecied by federal and
state laws. Federal Regulations (42 CFR PART) and State
Laws (Public Act 258, Chapter 7, Section 748) prohibit you
| from making any further disclosure of it without the specific
written consent of the person 1o whom if pertains or as
otherwise pernutted by such regulations. A general
authorization for the refease of medical or other
information is not sufficient for this purpose.

¥ the reader of this informuation is not the intended
recipient. you are hereby noiified that any  wse
dissemination, disiribution, or reproduction of this
information is strictly prohibited. If you have recetved this
information In error, pleass immediately nolify w by
tefephone und return the original to us ar the address listed
above via the United States Pastal Service. Thank you.
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